Communication: C13
Committee of the Whole (PM)
January 17, 2023

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item #7
To: Jacguelyn Gillis

Subject: FW: [External] Comments for Files OP.22.002 and OP.22.005 with Applicant: RioCan Real Estate INV Trust

Date: Thursday, January 12, 2023 11:56:48 AM

From: Nancy . I

Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2023 11:05 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Comments for Files OP.22.002 and OP.22.005 with Applicant: RioCan Real Estate
INV Trust

Re: Files OP.22.002 and OP.22.005
Applicant:  RioCan Real Estate INV Trust
To Whom It May Concern,

As residents in Woodbridge, we would NOT like to see the revamp of the area near Weston
road and Highway 7. The forementioned area is our Woodbridge residents’ main
entertainment and commercial activity centre. It provides us convenience and it makes our
lives full of colors.

In addition, the traffic in the intersection of Weston Road and Highway 7 is already miserable,
adding numerous high rise condos will make the traffic even worse.

Please don’t kill the small businesses in Woodbridge and let us enjoy the convenience and the
colorful lives in Woodbridge.

Sincerely,

Nancy



